
 

 

 

May 20, 2011 

 

 

 

TO:  All House Members 

FROM: Representative Rosita C. Youngblood  

 

SUBJECT: Co-sponsorship – Former House Bill 405 

 

I will be re-introducing legislation amending the act of January 10, 1968 (1967 P.L. 925, 

No. 417), referred to as the Legislative Officers and Employees Law, further providing 

for the Bipartisan Management Committee. 

 

If you would like to join me in co-sponsoring this legislation, or would like a copy of the 

language, please contact Kendalle Wilt in my office at 7-7727, kwilt@pahouse.net or 

democratic caucus extension 6402. 

 

Thank you for your kind consideration of this measure. 
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